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	 As	 part	 of	 the	 Naan	 Mudhalvan	 Scheme-	 Career	 Guidance	 Programme,	 NSS	 Unit	 of	
Kings	 College	 of	 Engineering,	 attended	 the	 School	 Management	 Committee	 (SMC)	 meeting	 at	
Government	 Higher	 Secondary	 School,	Marungulam	 on	 05.01.24.	 Earlier,	 Mr.G.Dinesh,	 NSS	
PO-Unit–I	 and	 Mr.S.Ambalatharasu,	 NSS	 PO-Unit-II,	 discussed	 about	 the	 programme	 with	 the	
Head	 Master	 Mr.Karthik,	 SMC	 Member	 and	 Career	 Guidance	 Teacher	 Counsellor	 to	
understand	their	requirements.	And	they	explained	the	features	available	on	the	Naan	Mudhalvan	
website	 for	 school	 students.	 Later	 they	 interacted	 with	 the	 school	 students	 and	 gave	 higher	
education	 guidance	 on	 various	 option	 available	 after	 higher	 secondary	 education.	 The	 students	
were	 also	 insisted	 to	 utilize	 the	 Naan	 Mudhalvan	 portal	 for	 entrance	 exam	 notification	 and	
preparation.	The	programme	witnessed	100	active	students	and	55	parents.				

		
Outcome	

The	event	motivated	the	students	to	pursue	higher	education	and	let	them	know	various	
option	 available	 after	 higher	 secondary	 education.	 It	 also	 provided	 a	 platform	 to	 prepare	 for	
various	entrance	exams.	

GLIMPSES	OF	THE	EVENT	

	 	
NSS	POs	are	while	interacted	with	the	students.	
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